

MEDIA ADVISORY December 19, 2005

Contact: Public Affairs Office, 703-417-8370

Airports Authority Announces Proposal for Improvements to Dulles Corridor

A media briefing will be held on <u>Tuesday, December 20 at 2 p.m.</u> following a special meeting of the Metropolitan Washington Airports Authority Board of Directors. James E. Bennett, President and CEO of the Airports Authority, will discuss the Airports Authority's proposal for improvements to the Dulles Corridor, including the Dulles Toll Road and Metrorail to Washington Dulles International Airport and beyond into Loudoun County.

The media briefing will be held at the Airports Authority's headquarters building located at 1 Aviation Circle on the grounds of Ronald Reagan Washington National Airport. Media should park in Garage C and walk to the headquarters building, which is the large white building next to Terminal C with the words "Metropolitan Washington Airports Authority" on the side. Bring your parking ticket with you for validation.

#